Dear Families,


Welcome to Fifth Grade! We will be getting to know all the rules and routines for our Fifth Grade Day to be successful. In order for all of us to become more familiar with our classmates I am asking for your help. 


Attached to this note is a blank scrapbook page. Please decorate the scrapbook page in a way that would depict your child’s family. Some ideas may be pictures, stickers, writing, and or drawing. Upon completion, these scrapbook pages will be put into a binder and shared with the class. Children will get to bring the scrapbook home and look it over with their own family. This is a wonderful way for our classroom Fifth Grade community to become more familiar with one another.


Please send the completed scrapbook page back to school with your child by, Monday, September 29, 2013. If you have any questions and or concerns; please do not hesitate to call, 527-9800. I look forward to learning about your families.




Sincerely,




Mrs. Wright 

